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So far there are three envelopes turned in to the large SEFA jar - don't
miss out on the raffle to be held in mid December. Only envelopes with
cash, check or donations as payroll deductions are eligible.

REVISED STAFF PHONE LIST:

Here is updated information -  LIBRARY STAFF-PHONE LIST

MIND AND SPIRITS PROGRAM:

This promises to be a program not to be missed. There will be refreshments (finger food) and spice tea
prepared by the Curry Club.

Jyoti Program.do:

NEW CAMPUS VISITOR GUIDES::

These guides are available for public service areas. There is a sign out on Maryanne's counter. Send a
rep from your area to pick up this information if it is pertinent.





